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I do not agree with removing the dam,but am 100% for any efforts to mitigate the risk to fish and wildlife.

getting rid of some of the lowest cost electricity is not wise.
Cook inlet is running out of natural gas without any replacement in sight, thus putting more use on natural gas, a
fossil fuel.

multiple natural gas rigs are currently broken thus stressing the system.

Alaska needs diversified power generation, hydroelectric should continue to be apart of that.
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